
RCW 79.155.150  Community forest trust account.  The community 
forest trust account is created in the state treasury. All moneys 
received for the acquisition, sale, management, and administration of 
the department's duties under this chapter for community forest trust 
lands including, but not limited to, proceeds from the sale of 
valuable materials from community forest trust lands, interest earned 
on investments in the account, and all other revenue related to 
community forest trust lands created or acquired pursuant to this 
chapter must be deposited into the account. The account is authorized 
to receive fund transfers and appropriations from the general fund, as 
well as gifts, grants, and endowments from public or private sources 
as may be made from time to time. Moneys in the account may be spent 
only after appropriation. Expenditures from the account may be used by 
the commissioner to reimburse management costs incurred by the 
department on community forest trust lands, for the acquisition of 
interests in land or other real property to be managed as community 
forest trust lands, for technical assistance grants pursuant to RCW 
79.155.120, and for all other purposes consistent with this chapter. 
However, the board may authorize any expenditures made to: (1) 
Reimburse state and local governmental entities' eligible financial 
contributions for the acquisition of community forest trust lands 
under RCW 79.155.090; or (2) acquire real property for the community 
forest trust under RCW 79.155.040(3).  [2014 c 32 § 1.]
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